
Please ask for: Mr. Graham Seaton 
Direct line: (0116) 454 2868 
Email: Graham.Seaton@leicester.gov.uk 
Our ref:                      N113412C/L01 
Date: 27th July 2018 
 

 

  

Dear Resident, 
 
Medway Primary School Area – Proposed 20mph Zone 
 
I am writing to inform you that Leicester City Council is proposing to introduce a 20mph Zone in 
the Medway Primary School area (shown on the attached plan). 
 
If you would like to give your opinion please complete the enclosed form and return it in the 
envelope provided by the 17th August 2018 (no stamp is required).  This form can also be 
completed on-line at http://consultations.leicester.gov.uk/ 
 
The responses will be analysed and presented in a report which will make recommendations 
about whether and if so how the scheme will proceed. 
 
If you would like to talk with your Ward Councillors about this please contact: 
 
Councillor Lucy Chaplin   Telephone:  0116 454 6360 
      Email:  lucy.chaplin@leicester.gov.uk 
 
Councillor Kirk Master   Telephone:  0116 454 6360 
      Email:  kirk.master@leicester.gov.uk 
 
Councillor Aminur Thalukdar  Telephone:  0116 454 6360 
      Email:  aminur.thalukdar@leicester.gov.uk 
 
Should you have any questions or require further information please contact me on (0116) 454 
2868 or e-mail graham.seaton@leicester.gov.uk 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Graham Seaton 
Transport Development Officer. 
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